NOTICE OF ELECTION RESULTS BOARD OF DIRECTORS JFK FITNESS CENTER FISCAL YEAR 2020

Please be advised that the following members (listed alphabetically) have been re-elected to the JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors:

Allen Jokinen

Tamara McDonald

Steve McMullin

On December 6, 2019, a notice was posted on the JFK Fitness Center bulletin board inviting general members of the JFK Fitness Center to submit self-nominations for openings on the Board of Directors. Expressions of interest were to be submitted by December 13, 2019.

By the due date, only the members listed above expressed interest. As a result, Allen, Tamara and Steve are deemed to have been re-elected and will remain on the Board.

Allen Jokinen Secretary Board of Directors January 1, 2020